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MESSAGE FROM THE HEADTEACHER 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We have had a wonderful week, packed with our incredible broad, balanced and enriched  curriculum. Across 
the school we have seen children engaged and actively learning – some examples this week have been the 
year 5 and 6 Design and Technology projects, making circuits and creating technologies – the children have 
been ‘buzzing’ when sharing their learning  experiences.  We have also been super impressed with our new 
Nursery and Reception cohorts, having settled in to our school so well and enjoying our approach to             
developing their early reading skills. 

 

Our Leadership Group is making wonderful new approaches to working this year, with two separate working 
parties – the Excellence and Enjoyment Team, and  the Raising Standards team, working collaboratively to 
drive forward our Academy Improvement Plan for this year.  Over the coming term you will be hearing lots 
about how these two teams will be working with your children to raise aspirations, celebrate diversity and     
enrich the lives of your children. 

 

Real PE has been a major hit with all the children and the impact on learning and engagement in PE lessons 
has been tremendous.  The staff have been so impressed with the mindset of the children and the sporting 
prowess being developed through high quality teaching and learning. 

 

Lastly, thank you for supporting our school in staying safe by wearing a mask in the playground and whilst 
queuing outside.  Please be assured that the school places the Health and Safety of our school community at 
the heart of all our actions we regularly review our risk assessment, and always take advice to assure our    
actions are correct and quality assured by Public Health England and the Local Authority.  In the unfortunate 
event of any confirmed case within a child’s bubble (whether that be pupil or staff) – families will be notified as 
soon as possible. 

 

Have a lovely weekend, 

 

Brendan Plunkett 

 

 
A VIRTUAL TOUR IS COMING SOON!  

  
Limited number of tours around school are 

available for prospective Reception                
applicants on Friday 13th November 2020 and    

Friday 20th November 2020 
 

Please contact the school office directly to book 
on 0208 529 4979 

EVENTS TAKING PLACE AT SCHOOL 

Individual & Siblings Photos  

Monday 19th October 2020 

 

Nasal Flu Spray 

Monday 7th December 2020 
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APPLYING FOR A RECEPTION PLACE FOR SEPTEMBER 2021 

The closing date for the September 2021 Reception intake is 15th January 2021.   

Please see this link to the  Waltham Forest website:   

https://www.gov.uk/apply-for-primary-school-place 

SCHOOL MENU WEEK 2 

Please visit the below to view our school menu for 
week  

http://larkswoodlime.london/media/3931/autumn-school-
lunch-menu-2020-autumn-term-week-2.pdf 

YEAR 6 PARENTS DEADLINE FOR APPLYING FOR SECONDARY SCHOOLS 

A reminder that the deadline for applications for secondary school places for the academic year 
2021-22 is on October 31st 2020.  

Please see this link to the Waltham Forest website:  

https://www.walthamforest.gov.uk/content/applying-seconday-school-place 

 

15 January 2021 is the deadline for paper and online applications for Reception places. 

SCHOOL PHOTOS  

Individual school photos are taking place on  
Monday 19 October, unfortunately due to current 
regulations and guidelines there will not be any 

sibling photos this year.  

Please remember your child's tie. 

NHS TRACK & TRACE  

The New NHS COVID-19 app, now available to 
download for free in England and Wales, is the 

fastest way to see if you're at risk from           
coronavirus.  

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/nhs-test-and-trace-how
-it-works  

 
 

FACE COVERINGS 

In an effort to keep everyone safe, we strongly 
encourage the use of face masks whilst dropping 

off and collecting your children each day,          
including when queuing at the gates. 

 
 

https://www.walthamforest.gov.uk/content/applying-secondary-school-place
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/nhs-test-and-trace-how-it-works
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/nhs-test-and-trace-how-it-works
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TERM DATES  

 

Autumn Term 1 

Half Term  

Monday 26th-Friday 30th October 2020 

 

Autumn Term 2 

Return date:  Monday 2nd November 2020 

Last day: Friday 18th December (school will finish at 1.30pm) 

 

Christmas Holidays 

Monday 21st December-Friday 1st January 2021 

YEAR 3 EXPERIENCE DAY 

On Tuesday Year 3 visited a virtual farm to find what life is really like for a farmer. They then got to 
‘sheer a sheep. ‘milk a cow’ by hand and plant some crops. 
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 QUICK QUIDE FOR PARENTS & CARERS 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


